
 
 
 
Attn: Lee Butler, Director of Planning & Community Development (LButler@cityofsantacruz.com) 
Cc: Samantha Haschert, Principal Planner (SHaschert@cityofsantacruz.com);  
Ryan Bane, Senior Planner (RBane@cityofsantacruz.com) 
 
RE: Grant of Extension/Request for Continuance 

Dear Mr. Butler/Lee: 
 
On September 9, 2021, we provided additional information to the City in connection with our 
SB 35 application dated July 1, 2021, in response to staff comments and requests for additional 
information. 
 
We are willing to grant an extension of the statutorily-mandated 60-day review period to allow 
staff the opportunity to thoroughly review the additional requested information in order to 
determine the application’s compliance with objective standards.  
 
We are voluntarily granting an extension of the 60-day review period to October 14, 2021 with 
the understanding that staff will be recommending a continuance of the public oversight 
meeting scheduled for Tuesday, September 14, 2021 and that no action will be taken on our SB 
35 application at that meeting. 
 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation. 
 

Sincerely 

 

Iman Novin, President 
Novin Development Corp.  
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